
Friday June 18th 2021 

Dear Parents 

The rain has finally helped to cool things 

down a little in what has been a very hot 

and humid week. 

We returned to ‘Fun Fridays’ with Fitness 

and Sports’ Wear’ today and everyone has 

enjoyed showing off their favourite team 

colours and sports’ wear. Let us hope the 

sunshine returns for our ‘Summer Outfits’ 

day next Friday. 

Year 5 have created a great display on the 

NSPCC ‘Speak out, Stay Safe’ campaign and       

received a certificate this week for their 

hard work. 

The pandemic has meant a halt to all PTA 

activity but we are keen to start planning for 

2021/22 and there is a ‘Virtual PTA’ Zoom 

call taking place next Tuesday at 5pm. Do let 

the School Office know if you would like to 

join. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

Ms Barry  

Head teacher 

Stars of the week 







Year 2 

In Computing Year 2 used a range of 

tools in a computer program to        

recreate a style of art inspired by Piet 

Mondrian  

Year 1 

Continuing to study our Author of the 

Month Eric Carle, Year 1 delved deeper into 

the Very Hungry Caterpillar and found some 

very interesting answers to their             

questions through a hot seating session. We 

had a great variety of questions asked with 

some very amusing answers! 

Year 6 

Year 6 have worked so hard to research, 

write and memorise a 'lecture' on the sub-

ject of their own choosing.  They have also 

prepared a slide presentation to               

accompany their speech.  



Year 3 

Year 3 created their own Football 

Pitch Coordinates this week as part 

of their Maths’ topic. 

 

 

 

 

Reception 

Reception learned about making 

healthy food choices and made own 

lunchboxes during healthy eating week  

 

 

Year 5 

Year 5 received a certificate from the NSPCC 

for their work in PHSCE, including this great 

display. 

Year 4  

Year 4 have been taking their Maths to the 

next level learning how to draw triangles 

using a pair of compasses. 



Staff Contact Details 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

deputyhead@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

Nursery News 

This week Nursery have been exploring the topic 

‘Measurement’. We have been: 

 Viewing a power point ‘introducing 

measures’. We shared examples, reinforcing 

and introducing new mathematical language. 

 Investigating Teddy’s towers, we used the 

maths cubes to measure from the shortest to 

the tallest. 

 Exploring the word ‘Capacity’, understanding 

that this is the amount that something holds.  

 Investigating different sized containers in the 

water tray pouring water. In small groups, we 

looked at full, half-full and empty. 

 Investigating some scales and different ob-

jects around the room, taking it in turns to 

measure them and discussing about ‘Heavy’ 

and ‘Light’ as an extension, we completed a 

sticking activity to  reinforce our                        

understanding visually. 

 



 

As you are aware the pandemic has prevented any PTA activity and events 

this year with Parents unable to be on site for Health and Safety reasons. 

We are keen to start planning ahead for 2021/22, restarting our PTA with your 

help and assistance. 

Mrs Kielinger has kindly agreed to resume her previous role as Chair                   

Person on a temporary basis until we get things up and running again next 

year, but we will need a Vice Chair, Treasurer, Marketing/Fundraising Lead 

and Class Reps to help plan fundraising activities and events for Students and          

Parents to enjoy 

To get the ball rolling, a Virtual PTA Zoom Meeting is taking place at 5pm on 

Tuesday June 22nd, please contact the School Office for login details. 


